

## **Farnham Primary School**

## is a member of Pennine Academies Yorkshire

Headteacher: Mrs B Bains

Stratford Road Bradford West Yorkshire BD7 3HU Telephone: 01274 573297

E-mail: <u>office@fps.paymat.org</u>
Website: <u>www.farnhamprimary.org.uk</u>



11th February 2021

## **Dear Parents**

School closes at 3.10 pm for the half term break and re-opens on Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> February 2021 for children of keyworkers and vulnerable pupils.

As yet, I am still awaiting news from the Government as to when school can re-open for all pupils. As soon as I know more, I will write to you.

In the meantime, I would like to thank all pupils, families and staff for the way in which they have worked together to ensure our children continue to receive access to high quality education remotely. We are so proud of the way in which you are supporting your children when they learn remotely. Research as shown, that when parents engage with the children's learning, they increase their child's life chances for succession in the future.

The live and pre-recorded lessons on Google classrooms over the last few weeks has meant that your children have been able to access learning (as much as possible) in the same way they would if they were in school. Remember there are activities on Purple Mash too. Keep logging on and learning with your children.

Please remember, we are still in lockdown and therefore must follow the guidance and stay at home. It is important families are not visiting each other in other households to keep everyone safe.

Look after yourselves and keep safe.

Mrs B Bains Headteacher